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Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Tree Warden
2 messages

Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov> Tue, May 12, 2020 at 11:20 AM
To: Matt Leonetti <morningdewlandscapingvt@gmail.com>

Matt,

Are you interested in continuing as the Tree Warden? Your term is up at the end of May and the Selectboard is making
appointments at their May 18 meeting. I do not have any letters of interest for the Tree Warden position. If you are willing
and interested in continuing in this position please just reply to this email and I will consider your positive reply as the
letter of interest for the Selectboard.

Thanks,

Josh Arneson

Town Manager
Town of Richmond
P.O. Box 285
Richmond, VT  05477
(802) 434-5170

Matt Leonetti <morningdewlandscapingvt@gmail.com> Tue, May 12, 2020 at 11:38 AM
To: Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Morning Josh,
I would certainly love to continue. Put my name back in the running, thank you!
Hope you’re staying healthy n well!
Best,
Matt 

Matt Leonetti
Morning Dew Landscaping & Stonework
802.760.7577
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